
 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS: 

 
TUESDAY 

NOVEMBER 
14TH 

  

General PTSA  

Meeting  

7pm –LNMS 
Media Center 

 

Friday 

December 1st  

Hat Day!! 

 

Friday December 

8th 

Winter 
Wonderland 

Dance at LNMS 
 

  

November 12th- 18th  2017 
 

http://lnmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home 
 

1ST AND 2ND PLACE RED RIBBON DOOR WINNERS 
 

PTSA donated donuts and pizza for our 1st and 2nd place 
Red Ribbon Door Winners.  Congrats to all! 
 
 
First place went to Mrs. Mac Dougall’s 7th grade class who 
received a pizza party. 
 

 
 
 
 

Second Place went to Mrs. Roman’s 6th grade class who 
received a donut party. 
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CONTACT US: 
 
 
President: Kim Kahrs 
 
president@lakenonamiddlept
sa.org 
 
 
 

Secretary: Sharon 
Powers 
 
secretary@lakenonamiddlept
sa.org 
 
 
 

Treasurer: Marlisa 
Lawson 
 
treasurer@lakenonamiddlept
sa.org 
 
 

 
Membership: 
Michael Cecere 
 
memvership@lakenonamidd
leptsa.org  

 

 

 
 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK: 

LAKE NONA MIDDLE PTSA 

 

A BIG THANK YOU !!! 
A big thank you to Ed Ospina from Premier Sotheby’s 
International Realty for personally coming in to hand out 
and donating ice cream sandwiches to our 3rd place Red 
Ribbon door winner!  Ms. Moya’s 8th grade class won 3rd 
place and got to enjoy this wonderful treat donated by 
Ed Ospina. We thank him for coming out.  Without our 
wonderful community sponsors this would not be 
possible. 
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Students pay $1 and get to wear a hat all day on FRIDAY December 1ST…  Students can 

purchase wristbands for hat day during lunch Wednesday November 29TH and Thursday 

November 30TH and before school Friday December 1st. 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO SELL WRIST BANDS!  CLICK THE LINK BELOW TO 

VOLUNTEER! 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/508084EADA622A4FA7-lnms1 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Friday December 8th, 

 
6-8:30pm at LNMS 

 

We are in need of volunteers for planning, prep, decorating and at the dance!  

Look for more information to come soon!  IF YOU ARE INTRESTED 

CONTACT KIM KAHRS AT  

president@lakenonamiddleptsa.org 
 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084EADA622A4FA7-lnms1
mailto:president@lakenonamiddleptsa.org
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Join PTSA today!  The cost is $10 ...  you will receive a 

discount card for many local places as well as a Florida PTA 

card in which has many discounts in Florida. 

All membership money raised goes 100% back into our school 

and classrooms. 

When signing up for a membership that DOES NOT mean you 

have to volunteer, we encourage you to volunteer, but will 

contact you ONLY if you indicate to volunteer! 

 

 

 

Go to our website at: 
http://lnmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home or pick up a form in 
the front office. 

 

 

 

 

http://lnmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home
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Knights show your school spirit loud and proud!  We still have 

spirit shirts for students as well as proud Knight parents!!  

Order at our website  

http://lnmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home 

 

 

ALL SPIRIT WEAR WILL BE GOING HOME IN THE NEXT WEEK! 

 

FOR THOSE OF YOU STILL WAITING ON YOUR SPIRIT WEAR 

ORDER THERE WAS ISSUE WITH THE PRINITING COMPANY THAT 

HAS BEEN RESOLVED. THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND 

UNDERSTANDING!  

http://lnmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home
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Junior Golf Development Center 

at 

 

Proud Supporter of Lake Nona Middle School 

And The HERO Program 

For a Free Coaching Session and To Learn More about Our 

Junior Programs Contact Us At: 

Visit  http://www.henrybrunton-eaglecreek.com/ For More Information 

And Like Us On Facebook: @henrybruntonacademyorlando 

Email Us at rob@henrybrunton.com or Call: (407)-408-2510 

 

 

 

http://www.henrybrunton-eaglecreek.com/
mailto:rob@henrybrunton.com

